OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL, SHAILABALA WOMEN’S (AUTO.) COLLEGE, CUTTACK

NOTICE NO. |70 G DT. Q2O 2\

In pursuance of Government of Odisha, Department of Higher Education letter no.
41736/HE Dt. 22.10.2024, the College will remain closed from 23.10.2024 (Wednesday) to
25.10.2024 (Friday) in view of the impending Cyclonic storm over the Bay of Bengal.

Further, it is for the information of all the Heads/ Coordinator(s) of Departments, Hostel
Sperintendents and students that, the dates for organising Welcome Ceremony for freshers are

postponed and the last date of Form Fill up for End Semesters is hereby extended till further

orders. ’
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Copy to all Notice boards of the College& Hostels// all teaching and non-teaching staff (by
circulation)/ all sections/ Staff Guard File/ College Website/ Estt. Section/ SO for information

and necessary action.
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